
      
     “While they were there, the time came for the baby to be born,    

          and Mary gave birth to her firstborn, a son. She wrapped        

          him in cloths and placed him in a manger because there  

          was no guest room available for them” - Luke 2:6-7 

 
         
              
        

 

 

 

     Dear Mrs Jute Williams and the whole team of HHI                                      

                21.12 2023 

      

     I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude for the generous 

     donations donated by Health Help International towards the  

     purchase of the sterilizer “Big Bertha” and your financial  

     assistance provided with the shipping costs. Many thanks! 

  

     The container with the sterilizers and plenty of medical goods    

     arrived safely in Monze on 10th of December 2023.  

     Thank you very much for your immense trust in my work. 

     I wish you a joyous Christmas and a happy new year.                           Born just a few minutes ago at Monze Mission Hospital  

                            in Zambia, this baby reminds us of the joyful  
     Kind regards                       

                                 Message of Christmas !     

     Ludwig Odermatt                                                                                                         


